
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – April 2025 

Hi BDTHC members, 

We met on April 14, 2025 at our usual place 
with 15 members present. Thanks George 
Walko for the refreshments they were great!  

We are all set for the members only Picnic 
and Hunt to be held on May 3 at our usual 
place.  Don't forget to bring a covered dish 
to share.  We have 14 members singed up 
for this event.  

I received the Garrett package for our open hunt in August.  Lots of 
goodies!  

Finds of the month:  Misc. Bullet = Terry Blaisure  
                                    Coin:  1900 Barber = Pat Bidding  

Next meeting will be at the members only Picnic and Hunt held on May 
3,2025 at our usual place.  Hope to see everyone there!  
  

That’s all for now, Happy Detecting. 

President BDTHC 
By Derr

"The Penn Pointer"


